AIRCARE Introduction to Peter Wakefield

Navigatus, who provide audit services for the AIA’s AIRCARE programme, are pleased to introduce Peter Wakefield who has recently joined Navigatus Consulting in the role of Senior Aviation Consultant. 
Peter will be busy looking after the rising number of AIRCARE audits in the role of AIRCARE audit programme manager and lead auditor.  Peter will also assist with preparing SMS for aviation clients.

Peter’s background includes working in the aviation transport sector, working for various airlines such as Jetconnect (QANTAS), Zeal 320 (Air New Zealand) and Freedom Air (Air New Zealand) in safety, compliance and risk management roles. Peter holds a PPL (Fixed Wing) and has been a member of a number of aero clubs, including the Waitemata and Auckland Aero clubs based at Ardmore and most recently at the RNZAF Aviation Sports Club based at Whenuapai. 

Peter is an experienced Audit / Quality / Safety and Risk Manager with a background in aviation, construction and electronics industries as well as extensive experience in Quality Management Systems (QMS) implementation and certification.

Peter joins Navigatus Consulting with a wealth of experience in quality management and quality systems auditing having been a full time QMS Lead Auditor working for Standards Australia over a 10 year period conducting QMS certification to ISO9001 and other standards. Peter has also held Quality Manager roles in the construction and electronics industries.

Peter has had an active role in the development and implementation of Safety Management Systems (SMS), having introduced and implemented a risk management programme whilst at Zeal 320, and was a co-writer of the Jetconnect SMS focussed exposition manuals.
Peter will lead the Navigatus field audit team, which includes Penny McKay, Ian McLeod, John Maber and Greg Matten.   Kevin Oldham of Navigatus will retain the role of AIRCARE Audit Programme Director. “Bringing Peter into the team is a result of applying exactly the same processes to our own operations as we look for in aviation operators. While the feedback is that operators are happy with the quality of the AIRCARE audit service, we could see an opportunity to step up to a higher level and to deliver enhanced value. With Peter’s appointment we have taken that step.” said Kevin.
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